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1968

The Board of Trustees met at Doug Lauder’s home in London on May 4th 1968. Present were L.
Sever, M. Wright, Dr. Lauder and W. Winslow. P. Hauger could not attend. 

A general discussion took place regarding
the addition of a new 14' aluminum boat that
the general membership had approved. Al
Balfour and Fred Arnold Isaacs had offered
to donate the boat to the Camp but the
Board decided to pay the cost price
($353.30 boat & oars) paid by Fred Isaacs,
member, who owned College Sports in
London. Two fibreglass canoes and paddles
had also been purchase in 1968 from the T.
Eaton Company for $115.50 but they had
not gotten into Camp by Labour Day. Duties

of the cook were drawn up and put into Camp. Their salary was increased to $650.00 for the
season. Fred Bray Isaacs was made an Honorary Trustee of Morton’s Point Camp without voting
power, in recognition of his numerous contributions which was to be tabled and accepted by the
Membership at the 1968 General Meeting. The group discussed the indoor toilets and left the
matter up to the Spring Work Party. It was pointed out that the # 1 priority was the caulking of
the main lodge. Any required boat repairs were authorized for the 1968 season.

A new water tank was purchased from Dalton Fuels Ltd. for $111.33 due to the old tank causing
rust problems in the water supply. The power plant gas tank was replaced by Dalton Fuels Ltd.
for $15.00 . New blankets were purchased from Kingsmills Limited for $39.59 .

The President, Les Sever, wrote a report on December 6, 1968 and covered many aspects of the
Camp. I have added a photo copy to the book for reading as it covers everything I would write
about.

A propane fridge was installed on the side porch.

Financially, 1968 was a great year with the Camp showing a net profit of $1,258.69 .

The cooks this year were Alice and Ted Scarr who were paid $650.00 for the season.

Resignations (1) Perry Shilts terminated for non payment of dues.

New Members (0)













This letter was presented and read by Les Sever at the December 6th General Meeting held at The Holiday Inn in
Windsor, Ontario.

Last Modified May 28, 2012.


